
 
 

RAWMARSH ASHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Year F2 Visit to Cannon Hall Farm 
 

We have arranged for the children in Year F2 to visit Cannon Hall Farm on Wednesday 4th May 2022.  This will be part 
of our learning/topic about ‘Where does milk come from?’ 
 
In the afternoon we will be having a guided tour conducted by the staff at Cannon Hall Farm. 
 
It is a full day visit and children will need to be provided with a packed lunch and a drink.   
 
Please ensure that your child is wearing their school uniform and a suitable coat/footwear, as we will be outdoors all day. 
 
We will leave school at 9.30am and return for the normal end of school at 3.15pm. 
 

• Costings 
o Coaches £300  
o Venue £6.95 

 
The total cost of the visit is £21.50 per child.  School will pay the insurance costs. 
 

• Reply slips  
o These MUST be returned by Friday 8th April for insurance purposes.  
 

• Payment 
o We kindly request that payment for the trip is made by Wednesday 27th April 2022. 
 
o We welcome voluntary contributions for this educational visit to help meet the cost of transport and other 

such fees, without this assistance visits would be unable to go ahead and therefore would have to be 
cancelled.   

 
Reply slips will be kept in school and not taken by staff on school visits. 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Reply Slip – Please sign and return to school 
 
Rawmarsh Ashwood Primary School – Year F2 Visit to Cannon Hall Farm 
 
 
Name of Child ……………………………………………  Class ……………… 
 
I am aware that my child will be taking part in the visit to Cannon Hall Farm 
 
Signed …………………………………………………… 
 
Relationship to Child …………………………………….  
 
Payment: 
1) I will make a payment of £21.50 on ParentPay by Wednesday 27th April 2022    □ 
 
2)  My child is eligible for free school meals and I would like to request a packed 
 lunch from school for this visit.          □  

(Please tick if applicable) 
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